

St Joseph's Roman Catholic High

Chorley New Road | Horwich | Bolton | BL6 6HW

Telephone: 01204 697456 | **Fax:** 01204 669018

Website: www.stjosephsbolton.org.uk | Email: office@st-josephs.bolton.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr T McCabe | Deputy Headteachers: Mr M Graham, Mrs J Morgan | Chair of Governors: Mrs P Jones
Registered Charity Number: 1075795 | Facebook/Twitter: StJosephsRCHS

12 th September 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,
To celebrate the wonderful start our Year 7's have made on their St. Joseph's adventure we would like to invite you to a 'Welcome Mass' on Thursday 21st September at 7pm in the school hall.
The pupils will be using their RE lessons next week to prepare for Mass, which will demonstrate the achievements they have already made so far this academic year.
Please fill in the reply slip and return to your child's form tutor by Monday 18th September , including the number of seats you will require.
Yours sincerely,
J. Unsworth-Hughes
Head of Year 7
My childwill / will not be able to attend the
Year 7 'Welcome Mass'. (Delete as appropriate)
I/We will require seats.
Signed















